
      

Benwick Primary School 
High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA 
 

Telephone & Fax:  01354 677266                 email:      office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk  
 

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH                           www.benwickprimaryschool.ik.org
    

7 September 2018 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

BADMINTON – MONDAYS 3.10PM – 4.15PM  
FOR CHILDREN IN YEAR 4, 5 AND 6 

 
Miss Wakefield  will be running a Badminton Club on Mondays after school starting on 
Monday 17 September 2018 for children in Year 4, 5 and 6.  There are only 12 places so 
please return your slip by Wednesday 12 September and we will pick the first 12 from a 
hat as we feel this will be fairer way of deciding. 
 
Please remember that children will need to be collected from school by a responsible 
adult.  If you cannot pick your child up yourself please inform the school office before 
3.00pm      
 
Please note there will be no clubs week commencing 15 October & 29 October 2018. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs J North 
Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
BADMINTON  –  WEDNESDAYS 3.10PM – 4.15PM  

FOR CHILDREN IN YEAR 4, 5 AND 6 
 
 
I give permission for my child…………………………………………….…to participate in the  
 
Badminton Club after school on starting on Monday 17 September 2018.  
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Please print name clearly………………………………………………………………………….. 
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